Chief’s Comments on Mirror at 2" & Haugen Dr.

I have spoken with the State of Alaska about this request. The State of Alaska is responsible for
all signage on Haugen Drive and will not install a mirror at this intersection. They advised if the
Petersburg Borough wants to install a mirror at this intersection it has to be outside of the State
of Alaska right-of-way which puts the mirror on the other side of the power poles. The State of
Alaska will not be liable for any accidents resulting from the installation or use of the mirror. The
State of Alaska has pushed the no parking back in this area as far as they can, and they will not
paint the entire block no parking. It is my recommendation that the Public Safety Advisory
Board take no action on this item. This protects the Petersburg Borough litigation in the event of
an accident.







